
 

 

HEY LEP Business Support Board Report 
 

Paper I - Report to the LEP Board, 24th January 2024 
Report from Dafydd Williams 

1. Summary 

1.1. The Business Support Board last met on 10th January 2024  

1.2. Draft meeting notes are attached in Appendix 1 

2. Recommendations/action required. 

2.1. LEP Board to note the Business Support Board Activity. 

3. Report 

The BSB discussed several areas of LEP delivery including investment related 
activity, the performance of the Growth Hub, Employment Self Assessment & 
Carers Hub Update and received UKSPF updates from ERYC and HCC  
 


